
Hi, 
 
I’m Michael Clark,  
 
I just want you to know that I think the proposed changes are unnecessary and will leave a big door 
open for misinterpretation and misuse of the laws. 
 
I also think that the potential for reduction in religious freedom of expression is a very large 
hazard.  I can’t vote for people who don’t see this as a serious issue as I do.  I wholeheartedly 
encourage you to not pass this legislation. 
 
Thank you, 
Michael Clark. 
 


